
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #110               Friday, February 22, 2019 

  
Attention Students: We will be following a Primetime schedule today. 
 

DUE TO SCHOOL CLOSING ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH, SCHOOL WILL NOW BE IN SESSION ON THE 
DESIGNATED SNOW MAKE-UP DAY, FRIDAY, MARCH 29TH. 
 
Any 10th grade student interested in taking the PreACT test on Saturday, April 27th can register beginning February 25th in the 
Counseling Office. The cost is $20 and can be paid in cash or check made payable to Manheim Township High School. 
 
Attention AP Students - AP test registration is still open with a $15 late fee per exam.  Students can register for AP testing online. 
The link and information regarding online registration can be found on the high school website.  Registration closes TODAY, 
February 22nd. NO REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE. 
 
Attention Juniors - please check Schoology to sign up for field trips to Kutztown and West Chester in April.  Permission slips are 
available and due to the Counseling Office by February 28th.   
 
Attention Students!  Summer School Packets have been pushed out to each iPad for grades 8 through 11 and registration is 
open.  Students interested in taking summer school classes should read through the packet and discuss any specific questions 
with their counselors.  A special note is that dates in the packet are subject to change depending on the final school day for the 
2018-19 school year.  Changes will be communicated prior to the start of summer school. 
 
All Prospective Drivers:  Manheim Township School District has added the PA Driver's Practice Test APP to Self Service for 
download on your iPads.  If you are preparing for your driver's examination and would like to access the app it can be found in 
Self Service under the "Apps" category.  
 
LGH and Student Council have teamed up to host the annual blood drive on Tuesday, February 26th.  All students 16 and over 
are eligible to donate blood.  You must sign up for a specific time slot to donate.  Sign-ups will start February 20th at all lunches. 

Space is limited and often fills up quickly. 
 
Attention Seniors: Would you like to be part of the conversation to pick the theme for this year's graduation? Are you interested 
in speaking at your graduation? If you have interest in being part of the theme planning that will guide the graduation speeches, 
meet in Mrs. Kennedy's room, 259, after school for all or any of a series of meetings Tuesday, March 5, Thursday, March 7 and 
Tuesday, March 12, room 259. Talk to Mrs. Kennedy or Mr. K. Kantz for details. 

 
Attention Seniors: Back by popular demand, the senior class has reopened Class of 2019 tee shirt sales through March 1. Please 
see any of your class officers or Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 for details.  

 
Parents of Seniors:  There will be a Post-Prom Social Fundraiser at the Horenkamp-Svetec home (603 Fleetwood Drive, Lititz, PA 
17543) on Wednesday, February 27, 7-9 pm.  Please join us for a fun evening and bring a gift card to donate to Post Prom prizes.  
Any and all donations appreciated!  Parents and guardians only!! 
 
Mini-THON is Friday, March 1st!  Please register online by either scanning the QR codes around the school or by going 
to mthsminithon.org and clicking on the Donordrive option.  For more information, see Mr. Sneeringer in room 112. 
 
MTEF is holding a Logo Design contest for the Red, White and Blue Streak 5K and Fun Run.  The winning logo will be used on all 
of their promotional materials and the race t-shirt!  Entries are due February 27th.  Flyers with contest details are available to 
pick-up in the main lobby of the High School.  
 
Follies Acts Auditions. Got some talent you want to show off? Sign up for an audition outside Room 228. 
 
Attention MTPA members: we need ushers for Once On This Island! Please go to the MTPA website, click the link to the ushering 
google form, and sign up to help. Please sign up no later than Tuesday, February 26 so that we can include your name in the 
program. 
 
Come to the MTMA Cabaret at the high school cafeteria on Saturday, February 23. Acts begin at 6 PM, doors and "Cafe" open 
at 5:30 PM.  Don't miss a chance to see our talented high school students shine! $5 admission paid at the door (cash only), 
includes the show and hot beverages. Desserts (crepes, mini chocolate cakes, apple dumplings, cheesecake, and cookies) will be 
available for purchase. 

-see other side- 

http://mthsminithon.org/


Interested in joining the marching band but you don't play a band instrument? Every year motivated individuals from outside 
the band choose to get involved by learning a brass or percussion instrument. Whether you have never played an instrument 
before, or it’s been awhile since they last time you played, we can find a place for you in the marching band if you want to be a 
part of the team and are willing to work! Contact Mr. Siegel in Room 152 or visit the band website for more information: 
 mtmb.mtwp.net 
 
The High School Marching Band's Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2019 season. What is color guard? The color guard is 
an artistic sport that combines the elements of dance styles like ballet and jazz with rhythm gymnastics and uses equipment like 
flags and rifles to visually represent the music being performed by the marching band. No experience required - we will teach 
you everything you need to know at the upcoming basic skill clinics. Clinics for new and returning members will take place in the 
HS Band Room every Wednesday from 3:00-4:30 PM, beginning Wednesday, February 27. We need you to get involved. See 
Mr. Siegel in Room 152 with questions or visit our website to learn more about high school color guard: http://mtmb.mtwp.net. 
 
Current 9th - 11th graders interested in trying out for the cheerleading team.   It's that time of year again, to start to think 
about tryouts for the 2019-2020 cheerleading season. This year the Township coaches will be holding 3 Try-out Clinics to practice 
skills for try-outs.  Our first Try-out Clinic will be Wednesday, February 27th, 7pm to 9pm in the South Gym.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact Coach Melissa at ManheimTownshipcheerleading@gmail.com. 
 
Bowlers:  There will be bowling practice on Friday, February 22.  Please wear your uniform.  Yearbook pictures will be taken. 

 
 

TODAY’S SPORTS  

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

BVWrest PIAA District III AAA Tournament A Hershey Giant Ctr 11:00am 9:00am 9:15am 

BVBasket PIAA District lll Playoffs vs. Reading A Reading HS 7:00pm n/a 4:45pm 

 
SATURDAY’S SPORTS  

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

BVWrest PIAA District III AAA Tournament A Hershey Giant Ctr 11:00am n/a 9:15am 

VBowl PIAA District lll Singles Tournament A ABC North, Harrisburg 12:00pm n/a TBA 

       

 

SPRNG SPORTS TRYOUTS 2019 
   Sport Date Time Location   

V/JV Baseball 3/4 - 3/6 3:10 pm - 5:30 pm Varsity Baseball Field   

V/JV Softball 3/4 - 3/6 3:15 pm - 5:15 pm Softball Field   

V/JV Boys Volleyball 3/4 - 3/6 6:00 pm -8:00 pm Arena   

V/JV Boys Tennis 3/4 - 3/6 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm 
STAUFFER PARK:  Bus will transport 
to Stauffer Park/leaves at 2:45 pm 
from Arena    

V/JV Boys Lacrosse 3/4 - 3/6 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm Field I & J   

V/JV Girls Lacrosse 3/4 - 3/5 3:15 pm - 5:30 pm Field H (Journey Field)    

Varsity Track 3/4 - 3/8 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm Meet in Arena  No cuts 

Junior High Track 3/11 - 3/15 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm Middle School gym No cuts 

 

http://mtmb.mtwp.net/
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